
       

AMENDMENTS TO THE 2013/14 REVIEWED 
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP)  
 
The City of Cape Town hereby invites comment from communities on amendments to 
the 2013/14 Integrated Development Plan (IDP). These relate to the Corporate 
Scorecard and Medium Term Revenue and Expenditure Framework which resulted 
from adjustments to the City’s 2013/14 budget.   
 
In terms of Section 17 of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 

2000, Council must afford the public and interested parties or groups an opportunity 

to submit comments to the municipality from 1 February and concludes on 04 March 

2014. 

Comments in respect of the changes to the 2013/14 Integrated Development Plan 

(IDP) can be submitted in any of the following ways: 

 By Fax to 021 400 4909 

 By Email to idp@capetown.gov.za 

 By Written Submission posted to 12 Hertzog Boulevard 15th Floor, Civic 

Centre: For Attention: IDP Office 

 SMS: “idp” followed by comment to  31766 
 Have your say page: www.capetown.gov.za/en/IDP 

 By Facebook to www.facebook.com/CityofCT 

 

Special assistance will be given to people who cannot read or write, people living 

with disabilities and other disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit written 

comments. To have their inputs or comments recorded and submitted to the City. For 

such purposes members of the above mentioned groups may contact the city of 

Cape Town Public Participation Unit: 

 For general public participation: Frederick Venter at 021 400 1768 or 

frederick.venter@capetown.gov.za 

 For disadvantaged groups: Anele Viti at 021 400 1652 or 

anele.viti@capetown.gov.za 

 

 

Enquires relating to the changes on the 2013/14 Integrated Development Plan (IDP) 

can be directed to IDP Process Management at 021 400 9807 or email at 

idp@capetown.gov.za 

 

Kindly note that the changes to the 2013/14 Integrated Development Plan (IDP) are 

available for viewing on the City of Cape Town website: 

www.capetown.gov.za/en/IDP at Subcouncil offices and at municipal libraries.  
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